
 

 

 

 

Moreton Division  Report: May 2019 

As your Division Director of Moreton Division, It 

gives me enormous pleasure in serving the members 

of Moreton Division this Toastmasters year. 

From when I nominated for the Division Director 

role from the floor at last year District 

Conference at Ipswich, I could not have ever 

imagined the level of support I have received from 

all clubs across the Division and leaders from our 

neighbouring Divisions to make this year a success. 

Through all of the Educational events run by our Division leadership 

team, our clubs have truly came together to be a cohesive division that 

demonstrates care and support I feel for each and every one of our 

members. This was apparent with attendance level seen at our recent 

Division Conference in March with over 100 members present. 

Our area Directors Chris Woodard,  David Jones, Maria Buttazoni and 

Bruce Kerr have exceeded my expectations in the service of our member 

clubs, by visiting clubs over and above the minimum requirement and 

lodging their valued reports. 

Every club paid its dues on time and high percentage of Club leaders 

were trained at both rounds of training. 

While a few clubs in the Division experienced a reduction in its members 

base, on the whole most of our division clubs retained its members and a 

couple even grew. 

We saw a new club charter in Bracken Ridge, and in formation club 

,Inspiring  trainers and another club North Lakes looking to be a club 

in formation within weeks showing strong growth.  Exciting times so far 

this year. 

I give my deepest thanks to Robert Green  as Division Parliamentarian 

and Division TLI coordinator, Jenny Owens Division Secretary and Lisa 

Dodis Division Sgt at Arms for your industry and attention to detail to 

make Moreton Division events contain high quality our members deserve. 

From the outset this year within our Division , Members truly matter. 

Rod Luck DTM 

Moreton Division Director 2018/19 
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